
 

 

Edwina Hart MBE CStJ AC / AM  
Minister for Economy, Science and Transport 

 

 

13 October 2015 

Dear Edwina 

Finance Wales – Gareth Bullock 

Thank you for your letter of 12 October where you suggest the newly appointed 

Chair of Finance Wales, Gareth Bullock would be available to provide further 

evidence to the Finance Committee on Finance Wales’ transformation into the 

Development Bank for Wales. 

Your letter is very timely as the Committee met last week and agreed to further 

consider Finance Wales as part of its forthcoming legacy inquiry. Therefore I have 

asked the committee clerks to make arrangements with Mr Bullock to facilitate 

this.  

I include a copy of the letter to Finance Wales for your information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jocelyn Davies AM 

Chair 



 

 

Gareth Bullock 

Chair 

Finance Wales 

1 Capital Quarter 

Tyndall Street 

Cardiff 
CF10 4BZ 

 

 

13 October 2015 

 

Dear Mr Bullock 

Finance Wales 

I am writing to congratulate you on your recent appointment as Chair of Finance 

Wales. 

As you will be aware the Finance Committee produced a report on Finance Wales 

in May 2014, which recommended that Finance Wales should present its annual 

report and accounts to the Assembly for scrutiny each year. The Committee was 

pleased to receive recent notification that Finance Wales’ Annual Report and 

Financial Statements for the year ending 31 March 2015 has been published. 

However, we have been unable to access the link on your website, therefore I 

would be grateful if this could be rectified. 

The Committee will be revisiting its report on Finance Wales as part of its 

forthcoming legacy inquiry. I would be pleased if you could attend a Committee 

meeting on Thursday 19 November at 9am.  Please could you could contact the 

Deputy Clerk to the Committee, Tanwen Summers 

http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-business-fourth-assembly-laid-docs/cr-ld9765__e.pdf?langoption=3&ttl=CR-LD9765%20-%20Report%20of%20the%20Finance%20Committee%20%20-%20Finance%20Wales


 

(seneddfinance@assembly.wales) on 0300 200 6386 to make the necessary 

arrangements. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jocelyn Davies AM 

Chair 

mailto:seneddfinance@assembly.wales
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